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NO on HB 2025.  It is nothing more than a gigantic tax grab by the democratic 

supermajority.  The democratic supermajority tax policies and anti-business 

atmosphere has already caused  one home grown company to leave Oregon for 

Arizona. This unjustified tax grab will accelerate the exodus of businesses leaving 

Oregon for 'greener pastures.'  Absolutely NO on HB 2025.  The democratic 

supermajority must think they are pretty smart by waiting until the end of the session 

to shove this bill down the peoples throats. Oregonians are up to their shady, shifty 

little tricks.  I cannot for this to get on the ballot where it will be soundly trounced.  

 

Thank you, 

Jim Welsh 

King City. 


